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anticipate the scope of the procedure and computer display
revisions which we have determined are required.

We identified the potential for not meeting our original July
1992 expected completion date on July 10, 1992, during initial
label application. Discussions followed regarding compensatory
measures which could be taken to complete all label installation
by July 31, 1992. On July 24, 1992, we concluded that quality
should not be compromised to meet our original due date and,
therefore, decided it was necessary to complete all identified
procedure and computer display revisions prior to affixing the
remaining eight labels (per unit) on the non-qualified neutron
flux instrument indicators.

We anticipate the identified procedure revisions and software
modifications will require an additional two months for
completion. Therefore, wr do not expect to complete all required
actions to resclive this open item until September 30, 1992.

If you have any questions or require additional information
regarding this revised completion date, please contact us.

Sincerely,
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Bob Link
Vice President
Nuclear Power
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